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February  

Feb 10th – 3:20pm Y4 London Parents’ Meeting 

Fri 14th – Break the Dress Code Day! 50p per rule   

                break, donations for the PTA 

                PTA Tuck Shop after school on playground 

                Break up for half term  

Mon 24th – INSET Day. School closed to all children  

Tues 25th – Children back for Spring term 2  

                   Choir to Young Voices in Manchester  

Wed 26th – Year 5 doing Escape to Safety at school 

March 

Thurs 6th – World Book Day  

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – Reception & Year 6 Parents  

                        Evenings & Book Look for everyone  

Fri 21st – Own Clothes day for chocolate donation  

Thurs 27th – Fri 28th – Year 4 to London  

April  

Tue 1st – Reports home for Years 1 to 5  

Wed 2nd – PTA Easter Bingo!  

Fri 4th – Break up for Easter Holidays  

Wed 23rd – Back to school for Summer Term 1 

Residentials 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what 

their children are learning about and doing in school. 

So, this week, please ask: 
 

Caterpillars: the wiggle dance  

Butterflies: what I did to help Dom’s roar  

Reception: Chinese New Year  

1M:  my boat  

1/2T: our boat design in DT 

2U: our boat designs in DT 

3S: how rivers have been used throughout history  

3/4T: rivers  

4I: finding the difference in between 2 numbers  

5McC: the melody I played on the xylophone  

5/6S: my dance  

6T: Holocaust Memorial Day  

 

 

 

 

 

Huge thanks to our PTA members, especially our new 

parent members, who attended a meeting at school 

this week to make plans for future events. We are 

living in a world where the fundraising efforts of our 

PTA are becoming increasingly vital to ensure that we 

can continue to provide resources, trips and visits for 

our pupils to support their personal development as 

well as their academic achievement.  

A great idea that our PTA are going to move ahead 

with is our half termly PTA Tuck Shop! On the last day 

of each half term (the next being Friday 14th Feb), they 

will be holding a Tuck Shop on each of the playgrounds 

after school. So, bring some change and buy a Friday, 

end of term treat for all the family!   



 

 

 

 


